



## YOUR BLUE NETWORK STATION FOR WYOMING

1240 KILOCYCLES

WM. C. GROVE Manager PLAINS HOTEL TELEPHONE 4461 CHEYENNE, WYOMING

March 4, 1944

Kermit Geary, R.F.D. #2, Walnutport, Pa.,

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for all the nice things you said about our February 28th program. This letter verifies your reception, as the report checks 100% with our Program Log.

I am familiar with the 'HRO', having had one when operating W7HDS before Pearl Harbor. Understand QRN was pretty tough for most of the listeners on the east coast, and want to thank all members of the NRC for their patience.

Wishing you a lot of enjoyment in your hobby of DXing with best of luck on other Wyoming stations.

Best 73s,

Light Wolf (Mrs) Lizette Wolf,

Engineer

Announcer Feb. 28 program

Your postage appreciated.